
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 3, 1997 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I am enclosing a copy of the Federal Register which notices the postponement status of  

the agent address in Record #154-10002-10415. 

 

If you have any questions about this matter, please call me. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Mr. Donald Personette 

 

enclosure 


